
Wednesday, October 9th, 2019

The Middleboro Matters coalition has partnered with organizations in town to host an IN 
PERSON Wellness Fair for families. The event will take place on Saturday, May 21st from 
1-3pm at Camp Yomechas. This fair will have a plethora of resources of the many 
services offered throughout the town, as well as activities for children and families to 
participate in.

We have continued to see a rise in fentanyl showing up in pressed pills marked as Adderall, 
Xanax, Oxycodone, and more. Please be extremely cautious and assume that any substance 
you did not purchase from a pharmacy has fentanyl in it. The DEA and its law enforcement 
partners are seizing deadly fake pills at record rates and has now identified counterfeit pills in all 
fifty states. If you are using a substance you did not get from a pharmacy, please, utilize fentanyl 
test strips. Reach out through any of our social media or the connect page on our website and 
we will get you some free of cost. 

For more information contact, PCO Operations Supervisor
Hannah Panteleos | hpanteleos@plymouthcountyoutreach.org

*Data provided by Kelley Research Associates 

PLYMOUTH COUNTY OUTREACH

The latest news and updates on overdose related incidents in Plymouth County, MA and how
law enforcement and public health officials are tackling this opioid epidemic in real-time.

OVERDOSE STATISTICS 02/01/22 - 02/28/22

PUBLIC SAFETY ALERTS

114 incidents 

55% non-fatal        6% fatal          39% at-risk*

68 successful home visits*
*The outreach team made contact with a SUD, family/friend or both.

*A loved one reported this individual due to concern of potential overdose.

Wednesday, March 16th, 2022

WELLNESS FAIR

Highpoint's new Hub and Spoke program provides extended rapid access for patients 18+ to 
High Point' s treatment options & community providers. Through this model, patients are able to 
stabilize under our care, return to their health care provider, and receive ongoing recovery 
support. The Hub and Spoke program is open and taking new patients! To make a referral, call 
(508) 287-8636 or email hubandspoke@hptc.org.


